Beech Creek Wesleyan Church

Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor

(570) 962-2732 - www.beechcreekwesleyan.org

Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com

Sunday – January 28, 2024

This Week

Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult Sunday School and Reinforcers 10:30am

Wednesday – Adult Bible Study 10am & 7pm

T.	170	പ	 æ	1	/21
٧	ľ	CI.	 "	1/	41

Worship Attendance

125

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed

\$3,096.00/ \$4,430.00

Faith Promise

\$642.00

Building Fund

\$487.00

Penny March \$2,181.96

Sunday School Attendance

Thank you for your faithful

attendance and giving!

Birthday's/Anniversaries

Tuesday – Shelly Bechdel London Scanlan

Wednesday – Amber Scanlan

Friday - Steve & Corie McCall

Saturday – Larry Lavelle

In our Prayers

Althea Watkins Kim Holtzer Laura Hoffman Barb Zimmerman Leo Klinefelter Barbara Duck Local Platoon Becky Dauber Marie Cummings Betty Gray Maxine Chub Michael Duck Bill Miller Bill Smith Missionaries Bob & Marie Morgan Bittner Walstrum Norm & Joyce Bret Bondi Lewis Burrows/ Our Country Pat Long Walker Peg Gilbert **Families** Polly Harter Cheryl Breon Dan Jackson Renee Fullmer Dave Dreese Ressa Owens Dolly Hanley Rhone Family Donna Bitner Rick & Penny Donna Bittner Zener Elmer Phillips Sandy & Mikel Sheasley Emmy & Becca Stum Scott Houser Shantell Inch Erica Teddy Parker Frank Hanley Hope Rice Tom Bossert Israel Ukraine Jeff Harter Unsaved loved Jerry Heverly ones Joe Wheeler Unspoken Joni Bittner Requests Jr. Bechdel Vera Mann Karen Shadle Vito Caprio Keith Peters Walter Myers Ken Lynn Wayne & Shirley Ken Packer Hixon

Order of Worship

Prelude

Call to Worship

Invocation

Worship through Singing

Since Jesus Came into My Heart 503

Evidence

Hosanna (Praise Is Rising)

Update on the Clinton County Male Inmate Outreach Sandy Gerlach

Penny March I Think I'll Just Go On The Perrys

Scripture Reading - Psalm 106:28-48 Sandy Dotterer

Worship through Giving of Tithes and Offerings
Offertory Blest Be the Tie That Binds 420

Scripture Lesson - Psalm 133

Message 'The Blessing of Unity'

Pastor Alan Eckenroad

Hymn Bind Us Together 425

Morning Prayer Pastor Alan

Benediction

Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ!

Welcome

We are grateful that you have joined us today! If you are a first time guest, please fill out a welcome card and place it in the offering.

RESPONSE CARD

NAME ADDRE	
PHONE EMAIL	E#
Name_ Name_	Birthday Birthday Birthday rsary
TEXT A	ALERTS
If you a word W	re new to BCW please text the ELCOME to 570-669-3780.
texting	vould like to be added to our prayer group text the word PRA\669-3780.
	I would like a copy of a sermo Preached on the date of
	* * * * * *
	I am committing my life to Jest Christ for the first time
	I am recommitting my life to Jesus Christ
	I am surrendering my life to the Lordship of Christ
	I would like information about the Membership Class
	I would like information about Baptism

Announcements

Welcome to BCW this Sunday. May we enter to Worship and then leave to serve. If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome Card in your bulletin and put it in the offering plate.

Greeters Today: Mark Winslow Next Week: Sherry Hixson

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School and Reinforcers will meet this morning following the worship service.

Wednesday Bible Studies- 10am with Louise Johnson and 7pm with Pastor Alan.

We will hold a Baptismal Service on Sunday, February 11th in the morning Worship Service. If you have received Christ as your Savior, you should be baptized. Please see Pastor Alan for more information.

Let's continue showering Cienna Joy Petruzzi with diapers. Bring diapers over the next few weeks and place them in the bin in the lobby for Cienna!

There will be a meeting of all Children's/Youth Workers next Sunday, February 4th following the Worship Service. The purpose of this meeting is the renewal of required clearances as well as mandatory reporting requirements. For more information, please see Carrie Walker. Thank you for your attendance at this important meeting.

The Sonshine Club will not meet in February.

The next Men's Breakfast will be Saturday, February 17th.

Thank You's

- Thank you to Mike English for making repairs to the building this week.
- Thank you to all who came out for the Family Movie Night and John Rickert for coordinating the event.